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JANE EYRE 

BY
CHARLOTTE BRONTE

JANE E Y ^  is not the 
type of book that per­
mits you to . forosee 
its ending by the time 
you have read midway,
,Instead, you are kept 
in suspense all
through the book. Not
one but several mys­
teries are uncovered 
as the story advances.
The heroine is r̂ eal I 

You are able to feel
her emotions as strong­
ly as if they were 
your own.
JANE EYRE is v/ritten 

in the i'irst person
singular. Because of 
this you feel as 
though the heroine
were talking to you*
Throughout the book 
the authoress has a 
pleasing v/ay of speak­
ing directly to you,
"Reader, do you know 

as I do, what terror 
those cold people can 
put into the ice of 
their questions?" in-_ 
quires Jane Eyre, v/hen 
a very stern, reserved 
man asked her a ques­
tion.
Girls especially
should read JANE EYRE, 
It is humane.

B, Morgan
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Alt.ogether, taking 
the stories as a whole^ 
the book is entertain­
ing, daring, and whole 
some literature,

L. Horner.
CABBulSES KINGS
is a scries of connoct' 
ed stories based ,on 
the government and 
life of a small island 
near South i^erica. 
Although the book is 
connected by all the 
atories taking place 
in the same setting, 
every story tells a- 
bout a different poî - 
son or incident,
A book of action, 
stirring you on to the 
next selection, ia 
this portrayal of an 
island town, Corolio. 
Romance mixed in with 
robbery and trickery 
makes t'he book excit­
ing and thrilling, al­
though some incidents 
make you chill with 
horror.
The most interesting 
story in the collect­
ion is the joke the 
white man played on 
the natives to get 
them to buy his shoes.
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